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Year 6
 

We would like to congratulate our Year 6 children on their hard work and dedication towards their SATs
which have now been completed. They can now enjoy the many enriching activities organised for them,
including their residential to PGL. We thank all the staff who have worked with the children in class and in
additional sessions to help them to make good progress overall.

Year 5

We wish Year 5 children a great week on their residential trip to the YHA in the New Forest and we look
forward to hearing about all their adventures.  Please take a look at our Instagram pages during the week to
see what they are getting on. 

Marian Procession

The Marian Procession will take place on Monday 19  May. Children across the school will be coming
together to celebrate the Marian Procession. Please bring a flower with you to school on Monday to lay at
the statue of Our Lady.

th

First Holy Communion

We would like to wish all our children well who are making their First Holy Communion at Corpus Christi
Church and our neighbouring parishes, SS Simon & Jude’s in Streatham Hill and SS Philip & James in Herne
Hill during the months of May and June. Wishing you happiness and blessings on this very special day.

Warmer Weather

As the days are getting warmer we would like to remind parents to apply sun screen to your children before
school, we will reapply sun screen to the children during the day.  Children will wear their house hats when
playing outside to protect them from the sunshine.

FROM THE CO-HEADTEACHERS

Class 11 children enjoyed a visit
from Tate Education Digital team
today trialling new online drawing

resources. The children had the
opportunity to draw collaboratively
online reflecting on their recent trip

to Tate Modern.



ATTENDANCE
Monday 12  May - Friday 16  May 2025th th

Congratulations to Classes 10 & 14 on their 100% attendance. 
 Whole school average 97.5% 

NURSERY Dominick A A

CLASS 1 Mateo R

CLASS 2 Joanna O

CLASS 3 Finn W-F

CLASS 4 Cerys S-F

CLASS 5 Bethany E

CLASS 6 Marta D F

CLASS 7 Leila F

CLASS 8 Jessica A

CLASS 9 Christian D C

CLASS 10 Sophia R S

CLASS 11 Laurence A

CLASS 12 Noah B

CLASS 13 Giovanny E-C

CLASS 14 Teagan D

CLASS %

10 100

14 100

7 99.6

9 99.6

13 99.1

11 98.4

6 98.1

1 98.1

8 98.0

12 97.7

3 95.6

2 95.6

4 95.6

5 95.3

N 88.3

Child of the Week For the
Week ending
9th May 2025



As always if you have any concerns about your child's or your family's wellbeing, please contact Mrs
Smart, our senior mental health lead, ksmart@corpus-christi.org.uk.  If you would like further information

or a chat just come along to our wellbeing Wednesday Open Morning 9:00am - 10:30am.

Wednesday Open Mornings

Dates for your Diary

Bingo Evening - Friday 16  May th

Doors Open 6.30pm, Eyes Down 7pm

Good luck to all attending and hope you win big!

Food and refreshments will be available during the evening, cash or card payments.
Also you can purchase more bingo books.

***
Friday Lolly Sales during the summer term after school in the playgrounds.

6 , 13  and 27  Juneth th th

WELLBEING NEWSWELLBEING NEWS

PARENTS’ASSOCIATIONPARENTS’ASSOCIATION

This week is Mental Health Awareness Week. The Year Six children spent the mornings preparing for their
SATS tests doing mindfulness colouring and designing, to relax and prepare in a calm way. LMHST

Lambeth Mental health Support Team also visited the school to chat to some of the older children about
what they think mental health is and why it is important to look after it.

Please click here for this week's newsletter from the National College all about Minecraft and keeping our
children safe online.

And finally, while the weather is good, do try and get outside and spend some time in a park taking a walk,
run, scoot or bike ride in nature - it's a great tonic for rounding off a busy week!

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/minecraft-2025


We have places available for violin lessons in
school.  Mr Mario teaches children from 

Year 2 - Year 6.  If you would like your child to
start lessons next half term please email

office@corpus-christi.org.uk

After School Care Club Contact Numbers: 07727 658527 or 020 7274 4744 Option 2 
Corpus Christi Trent Road

Free School Meal eligibility will be changing
from 1  April 2025st

Pupils who are eligible for free school meals
with eligibility between 1  April 2018 and

31st March 2025 will be eligible until the end
of their school phase, year 6, your status will

then need to be rechecked.

st

Pupils with eligibility from 1  April 2025, we
are are now required to carry out termly

checks.  Parents will need to inform schools
of changes in circumstances.

st

Free School Meals - New Rules

PARENTS’ ZONEPARENTS’ ZONE
Dominoes at Brixton Library 

Artists’ Open House

Looking for something to do this weekend or
next, why not pop along to the Dulwich

Festival Artists’ Open House 

Saturday 17  & Sunday 18  Mayth th

Some of the art work has been created by
parents at Corpus Christi School.

Please follow this link 
for more information and other events

happening in and around Dulwich.

Dulwich Festival 2025

We are very fortunate to have created a
link with our local domino club, The Brixton

Immortals. Members from the club have
visited Year 6 twice already to teach the
children the history and rules of dominoes.
The club has arranged additional practice
sessions in Brixton Library and all families

are very welcome to attend.  
 

Saturday 17  May & 31  Mayth st

Windrush Event 
Saturday 21  June.st

The sessions will run between 11:00 a.m.
and 2:00 p.m. The sessions will provide you

and your family with a wonderful
opportunity to play dominoes together -

led and guided by our local domino
experts!!

Our Year 3 & 4 children will be visiting Legoland,
Windsor on Wednesday 18  June.  The item is

now available to pay on your ParentPay
account.

th

LegoLand

Mr Brady’s May Half Term Sports Camp
Tuesday 27  May - Friday 30  Mayth th

Click here for a booking form or you can collect
one from the school office.

Violin Lessons

Mr Brady’s Sports Camp

https://dulwichfestival.co.uk/
https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/news/2025-05-16-mr-brady-s-may-half-term-sports-camp


Monday 19  Mayth
Year 5 School Journey - YHA New Forest

Marian Procession

Friday 16  Mayth 9am Year 1, Classes 3 & 4 Assembly

6pm Bingo Evening

Mon 19  May - Friday 23
May

th rd

Year 5 Residential Trip - New Forest YHA

Thursday 22  Maynd Reading Ambassador's Trip to Brixton Library

Friday 23  Mayrd 9am Reception Classes 1 & 2 Assembly

Tuesday 27  May - Friday
30  May

th

th

HALF TERM

Mr Brady’s Sports Camp

Mon 2nd June Year 6 PGL Residential Trip

Thursday 5  Juneth Reception Classes Trip to Bocketts Farm

Friday 6  Juneth

9am Year 4, Classes 9 & 10 Assembly

Year 6 Return from PGL

Parents’ Association Lolly Sale after school

Thursday 12  Juneth Year 2, Classes 5 & 6 Trip to St Paul’s Cathedral

Friday 13  Juneth

Mufti Day

9am Year 5, Classes 11 & 12 Assembly

Parents’ Association Lolly Sale after school

Saturday 14  Juneth Corpus Christi Parish Summer Fair 

Wednesday 18  Juneth Years 3 & 4 Trip to Legoland

Friday 20  Juneth Corpus Christi Day

Monday 23  Junerd Reception Classes Trip to Royal Academy of Music

Friday 27  Juneth 9am Year 3, Classes 7 & 8 Assembly

Important dates for your diary for this
coming half term.

Diary dates are published on our website, please do check as changes are sometimes necessary.



Term

2025-26

Spring 2

Autumn 2

Spring 1

Summer 2

Autumn 1

Summer 1

Term Dates

2nd June - 18th July 2025
2pm Close 

23rd April - 23rd May 2025 

Start - 2nd September 2025

24th February - 4th April 2025
2pm Close

4th November - 20th December
2024
2pm Close

7th January - 14th February 2025

3rd September - 24th October 2024

Holidays & Inset Days 

Half Term
26th - 30th May 2025
Bank Holiday 
5th May 2025

Half Term
17th - 21st February 2025

Easter Holiday
7th April - 21st April 2025
Inset - 22nd April 2025

Inset - 1st September 2025

Summer Holiday
21st July - 29th August 2025

Inset - 2nd September 2024
Inset - 25th October 2024

Half Term
28th - 1st November 2024

Christmas Holiday
23rd December - 3rd January
2025
Inset - 6th January 2025

School Term Dates

2024-2025

At the end of each full term we close at 2pm and there is no after school club. 
Please ensure that any holidays are booked out of term time.


